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Wagner, Michael

From: Robert A. Fasanella <RFasanella@rubinrudman.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 11:25 AM
To: Wagner, Michael
Subject: RE: PCS

 

Yes of course.  No problem.  We acknowledge service of the Complaint was made.  
  
Robert A. Fasanella, Esq. 
Rubin and Rudman LLP 
53 State Street 
Boston, MA 02109 
617-330-7018 (T) 
617-330-7550 (F) 
rfasanella@rubinrudman.com 
  

From: Wagner, Michael <wagner.michael@epa.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 8:07 AM 
To: Robert A. Fasanella <RFasanella@rubinrudman.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PCS 
  
  

WARNING: This message is from an external email address. 

  

We are preparing our prehearing exchange and are unable to prove service of the Complaint due to a breakdown at a 
point in the chain we cannot identify. I do not want to add stress unnecessarily.  Can we add that you acknowledge 
service is complete or would prefer that we serve another complaint?  
  

 
Click Here to Visit Our COVID-19 Resource Center 
  

 

53 STATE STREET | BOSTON, MA 02109 | P:617-330-7000 
500 UNICORN PARK DRIVE | WOBURN, MA 01801 | P:781-933-5505 
  
 
---------------------------- 
This e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and may be attorney-client privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please notify Rubin and 
Rudman LLP immediately by telephone at (617) 330-7000 or by e-mail to firm@rubinrudman.com, and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments. 
 
"The stylized double-R logo is a registered service mark of Rubin and Rudman LLP. All rights reserved." 
---------------------------- 
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